
 

April 27, 2022 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:   

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Torrance’s Temporary Housing Program in fiscal year 2023.   

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Torrance, CA located at 3031 Torrance 

Boulevard, Torrance, CA 90503. 

 

The funding would support temporary housing in Torrance, CA. The Torrance City Council approved a 

40-unit temporary housing program located on Civic Center grounds and adopted the comprehensive Plan 

to Prevent and Combat Homelessness on June 22, 2021. The Temporary Housing Program combines 

housing stability in the form of "tiny homes," and case management / housing navigation. The goal of the 

program is to provide participants a temporary home, while providing them with services to attain 

permanent housing. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ted W. Lieu 

Member of Congress 


